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Kenai Peninsula Borough
Purchasing and Confracting Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chairlie Pierce, Mayor

THRU:  John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director J&
FROM: Carmen Vick, Project Manager /? 24
DATE: March 25, 2020

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for [TB20-018
North Peninsula Recreation Service Area Boiler Replacement

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for ITB20-018 North
Peninsula Recreation Service Area Boiler Replacement. Bid packets were released on February
18, 2020 and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion and the Anchorage Daily
News on February 18, 2020.

The project consists of Provide all labor and materials to procure and install a Riello Array AR1500
Boiler, Stack and related system equipment per KPB Design Documents. Scope of work also
includes demo and disposal of an existing Birchfield Type 25190 Boiler, stack and equipment.
Time-line for Demo/Install to be coordinated with Kenai Peninsula Borough & North Peninsula

Recreation Service Area.

On the due date of March 18, 2020 two (2) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that all the
specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $286,100.00 was submitted by
Peninsula Construction, Inc., Kenai, Alaska.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 459.61110.20455.43011.

C/l\ 3/26/2020

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date
FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED
Acct. No. 459.61110.20455.43011
Amount $286.100.00
By: pp S 3/26/2020 PH
ﬁ\ 235



